38357
THE CoLorADpO FuEL AND iIRoN COMPANY

DenvER,CoLoRmADO

J.F.WELBORN,
PRESIDENT

E.S.COWDRICK,
ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT

Denver, March 25, 1919.

Er. V. L. Mackenzie King,
The Roxborough,
Ottawa, Canada.
Dear ¥r. King:

I have just reached Denver after going from Chicago to
Cleveland and carrying out our program with regard to the
article for the Iron Trade Review.

I found the editor of the Iron Trade Review very cordial
and seemingly somewhat impressed by the attention we had paid
to his request for an article on our Industrial Plan. I will
call your attention to the article when 1t is printed.

In the brief time I had with you at Chicago 1 did not
nave an opportunity to inquire in regard to the political
matters in whico 1 understand you are engaged with renewed
activity. I am not at all acquainted with Canadian politiocs,

but I want to assure you of my best wishes for your success

in your endeavors.

Sincerely yours,

PUBLIC ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES
CANADA
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